Vancouver, July 17, 2006

WIDC 2006 / ACTORS

Attention: Carol Whiteman

c/o UBCP

Suite 300, 856 Homer Street

Vancouver, British Columbia

V6B 2W5

Dear Miss Whiteman,

First, I want to thank you for considering me for “The Women In The Director’s Chair Workshop”.  My name is Barbara Alexandre, enclosed is my actor resume, which I am sending in response to your advertisement.

I would feel fortunate to be selected in your program this year.  As a team player I’m always ready to support other cast and crew for the sake of a good story.  I am applying to this workshop because I simply believe in it.  And I know if I work hard and associate myself with winners, I, could become a winner myself. 

Passionate is my name.  After 15 years in this industry determination has never left my side.  I’m a generous person and really hope one day to achieve my goal “To inspire people and be remembered as someone who brought joy, love and hope to the world”.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any additional information; it would be my pleasure to bring my contributions to the project.

Sincerely yours,

_______________

Barbara Alexandre

Actor

